
21st June Summer Term 2024 

Diary Dates (newly added dates in red) 

26th June—Year 4&5 Young inspiring minds (letter sent out) 

26th June—ILP review meetings (Please respond to Jess’s email to book) 

1st July—Leavers service Christ Hospital (info sent out on email) 

2nd July—Willow trip to Brighton Museum  

3rd July—Transition Day  

4th July—Group Photos 

5th July—Sports Day (1-3pm) 

9th July—Oakwood trip (letter sent out) 

12th July—Day of sport  

19th July—Leavers’ service 2:30pm at St Peter’s church  

19th July—Last day of term & End of year FOTS party 

INSET DAYS 2024 22nd July & 23rd July  

School Clubs/Sports 

Please see attached Tennis Summer camp, Warden park holiday clubs and Wallabies Holiday club       
posters. 

Please see attached poster for the latest Pokémon card trading event.  

A message from Mrs Davy 

Finally, the sunny weather has arrived and we enjoy the amazing Twineham site in all its glory.  We have also been 
blessed to watch a family of robins fledge!   

The last few weeks have seen many children given the opportunity to attend sporting (cricket, curling etc) and oth-
er enrichment events - in a small school our children get the chance to do this more frequently.   

Today we welcome our new Reception children to Twineham for the very first time - we are delighted that they 
have chosen Twineham.   Do spread the word about how special, nurturing and successful Twineham is.  We have 

spaces across the school to welcome new children in.   

The children are loving the new toilets but we have had a plea from our cleaner regarding boys' "aim".  Parents of 
younger boys - please could you talk to your child about how to aim in the toilet bowl as this may need more prac-

tise now that we no longer have urinals.  

Thank you to everyone involved in a spectacular Twineham Summer fair.  The FOTs team are currently finalising 
the totals and we will report this soon.  Please see our Facebook page for some photos from this event.   

As from today, if it's your child's birthday, they may come to school in their home clothes to celebrate their special 
day with us.  

Many thanks  

Worship Spot 

This week we were fortunate to have Reverend 

Rachel lead our worship of our theme of 

hope.  She spoke about the parable of the mus-

tard seed (Matthew 13:31-32) .  Later in the 

week, we learnt about the story of the three 

trees - when things are not going our way, 

know that God has a plan for us.  Place your 

trust in God and God will always give you what 

is best for you.    
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Young Entrepreneurs 

Twineham's budding Alan Sugar's have worked incredibly hard at planning, organising and selling at the Summer 
fair and last week.  From ice cream and brownie sales to badge and soap making - we had it all!  We are delighted 

to announce that this initiative raised over £500 for the school.  Thank you so much!  

The KS1 winner was Jasper for his beautiful recycled bird boxes.  

The KS2 winners were Ludo and Ralph.   Ludo's ludolicious popcorn was a huge hit with his signage and populari-
ty.  Ralph's price point and sales pitch made him a joint winner!  

We also awarded prizes for creativity:  

KS1 Matilda for her hilarious hobby-horse eventing 

KS2 Boden for her imaginative use of props in her photo booth  

Well done everyone who took part.  We were blown away with your professionalism!  
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ART 

Benji and Davyd created these stunning whales 

at a NEARS enrichment art event at a  Wood-

gate Primary last week.  We are blessed to be 

part of this amazing group of small schools that 

provide a wealth of opportunities for so many 

children  

Every child is a gift and every child is gifted 

This Week’s Celebrations... 

On Thursdays, we celebrate children who have been doing some great learning, 
showing amazing behaviour for learning or living out our school values. We are now 
thinking about our value of creativity. Here are our latest celebrations :  

Buttercups: Hunter, Richard & Barney 

Poppy: Timmy-James  for his progress, Isla for her homework, Tyreek for remembering and applying his 

maths skills & Arthur for his London work. 

Willow: Cooper, Rhys, Boden, Tyreece, Davyd & Harry 

Oakwood: Ihsaan for his Shakespeare work, Alex for his class discussions, James & Henry for the algebra 

work & the whole class for the recorder work 

Good Manners: Theodore.  

Are you following us on Facebook?   

If not, give us a like to see photos and fun times at Twineham:  

https://www.facebook.com/TwinehamPrimary 

West Sussex 

Please see attached from West Sussex the lat-

est Your child's mental health and wellbeing: 

June 2024 newsletter. 

https://www.facebook.com/TwinehamPrimary/

